
 

07 January 2025 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,  

Happy New Year!  

I hope you and your families had a restful and enjoyable Christmas break, filled with warmth and joy.  

As we step into 2025, I want to take a moment to express my gratitude for your continued support of the school 
community.  

We are excited to welcome the students back and look forward to a positive and productive term ahead. 

The start of a new calendar year is a wonderful opportunity for reflection and renewed focus. We are committed 
to ensuring that all students continue to receive the best possible education and support as they progress in their 
learning.  

If you have any concerns or would like to discuss your child’s well-being or academic progress, please do not 
hesitate to get in touch with us. Your child’s class teacher is always on hand to speak with you about any worries 
or concerns that you may have.  

The term ahead is filled with exciting opportunities for growth, both in and outside the classroom.  

As promised, before the Christmas break, I am now in a position to update you on the leadership of SEND at 
Cherry Tree. I am pleased to announce that Miss King will be leading our SEND provision until February half-term.  

We are planning various activities and learning experiences, and we encourage all students to engage actively and 
make the most of the coming months. 

As always, our priority is the safety and well-being of each child.  

If there is anything we can do to support you or your child, please reach out to us.  

We are here to help and ensure a positive experience for everyone. 

Wishing you all a happy, healthy, and successful year ahead. 

Warm regards, 

 

Mr Adam Dawson  

Headteacher  

  
 
 
 
 

Designated Person for Safeguarding: Miss L Shephard  
Deputy Designated Person for Safeguarding: Mr A Dawson, Mrs S Cannon and Miss K King   
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Growth and Excellence, Every Day   



If you are worried a child is at risk of harm, please contact: Social Care Direct on 01924 303456  


